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   M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO: Dr. Grant Colfax, Director, Department of Public Health 
  
   
FROM: Lisa Lew, Legislative Clerk 
 Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  January 26, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: REGULAR BOARD MEETING - JANUARY 24, 2023 - COMMITTEE OF 

THE WHOLE HEARING 
 
 
The Board of Supervisors has received the following hearing request, introduced on 
January 24, 2023: 
 

File No.  230035 
 

Hearing of the Board of Supervisors sitting as a Committee of the Whole on 
Tuesday, January 31, 2023, at 3:00 p.m., to hold a public hearing on Laguna 
Honda Hospital’s Strategy for Recertification and the Submission of a 
Closure and Patient Transfer and Relocation Plan; and requesting the 
Department of Public Health to present; scheduled pursuant to Motion No. 
M23-010 (File No. 230034), approved on January 24, 2023. 

 
If you have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to 
me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, 
San Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: bos.legislation@sfgov.org. 
 
 
c: Greg Wagner, Department of Public Health 
 Dr. Naveena Bobba, Department of Public Health 
 Sneha Patil, Department of Public Health 
 Ana Validzic, Department of Public Health  
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